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First of all, I would like to thank organizers for giving opportunity young doctors like us 
participating ASGO workshop.  
 
This workshop could give me not only new knowledge, new experience but also a lot of 
latest news. In other words, I would like to mention that it was very useful and worthwhile.  
 
Additionally, I would like to participate such ASGO workshop again if it is organized.  
Participant of 3rd ASGO Workshop,  
 
Dugarsuren Yanjiv 


